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Presented by Steven Weinstein, Slalom Chair


The 2005 season ended successfully once again, with a growing number of events and participants.  Almost every class had a full complement of national award winners, including the rarely seen cars in the older saloon classes.  Additionally, the number of modern cars participating in slalom events has grown as well.  Hopefully, the 2006 season will attract even more of the modern cars to participate, keeping in line with Jaguar Cars’ marketing slogan, “Born to Perform.”


The Committee is not proposing any rules changes this year.  The substantial revision to the rules in 2005 was implemented with very few issues.  The only issue that came to the forefront in 2005 arose from several competitors who qualified for national awards in more than one class.  Under the rules, a competitor can win only one national award each year.  As a result, a number of positions were “shuffled” in order to give only one award per person for the season.  One member raised the question whether the rules should be changed to allow someone to win a trophy in more than one class.  However, as no one else raised this issue, the Committee did not see the need to take any action for this coming year.  We will again monitor the situation and determine if a rule change might make sense in future years.  Hopefully, as the competitive ranks grow, there will be few situations like we had this past year.


The only remaining item from last year that need to implemented is the “Rookie of the Year” award program that was approved last year.  The Committee will be looking at this issue shortly and rules and procedures for identifying potential winners will be distributed before the season gets too far along.

